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13th March 2024 
 
Our ref: B. Park Y3 May 24 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 3 visit to Bradgate Park – Friday 3rd May 2024  
 
As part of our topic work on ‘Rock ‘n’ Roll’, we are planning to take Year 3 to Bradgate Park on Friday 3rd 
May 2024 to explore rocks, fossils and volcanoes. We will be leaving school at 9.15 am, so please arrive at 
school no later than 8.50 am for registration. We will be returning to school at around 2.45 pm. Please 
collect your child at the normal time of 3.15 pm. 
 
The trip will go ahead rain or shine so please ensure your child wears appropriate clothing including 
waterproof shoes, a raincoat and warm layers with a school jumper on top. Pupils can wear appropriate 
warm weather clothes on their bottom half i.e. jogging bottoms. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on the day (no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or food containing 
nuts please). If your child is entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided. They will 
require a rucksack/bag to carry it in.  
 
The cost for this visit is £5.44 per child and this covers transport and entry to the visitor centre. If you are in 
receipt of Pupil Premium, we shall still need your consent to take your child.  
 
If the voluntary contributions do not cover the cost of the visit, it may have to be cancelled. If you are 
unable to pay for this trip, please book an appointment to speak to a member of the Senior Leadership 
Team. If no payment is received and no contact is made with a member of the Senior Leadership Team 
then your child will not be permitted to attend the trip. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this trip please pay online by Tuesday 30th April. This is the final 
deadline, we will not be able to add any more numbers after this date. Please ensure your payment is 
made in good time to avoid disappointment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 3 Team  
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